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Newsletter August 2021 
 

 

Presidents Report:    
 
Our President, Claudette Hough is currently recovering from Hip surgery and was 
unable to contribute personally to the Newsletter.  

We wish Claudette a speedy recovery.  
In Claudette's absence, Vice President, Val Wright has presented a report. 
 

President Claudette is slowly improving and we are looking forward to seeing her when 
she is ready. 

Covid News - our cancer morning tea and zone day at Mullumbimby have been 
cancelled. One day soon we will enjoy life as it used to be. We can all live in hope. 
LCACA News- LCACA are applying for a grant. Signage has been approved and five signs 

are being made. 
LCACA are also calling for entries of fine art, jewllery, woodwork and patchwork and 
quilting for a competition and exhibition to be held 2nd and 3rd October 2021. 

Entries close 10th September 2021 at 4.00pm. 
Details and entry forms at Ferry Park. Hope you are all well. 

 
Val Wright, Vice President.  
  

 

 

Diary:   
 
           July             Table Runner Challenge Display at Ferry Park 
           August 28th                  Zone Day- Cancelled  

                   September 1st - 5th         Sydney Quilt Show 
                  September                   MPQ is Artist of the month at Ferry Park. 

                  October 2nd- 3rd          LCACA Exhibition 
          October 13th-17th  Brisbane Craft & Quilt Fair 

Birthdays:    

   
         August                              Barbara Fowler, Debra Patch, Nancy Towell, Liz Imrie
                      
 



Events: - Biggest Morning Tea - 2021 

 
 Unfortunately, due to the current Covid19 restrictions we had to cancel the BMT 2021. 

We should plan for 2022 which we hope will be post covid. 
  

Table Runner Challenge  
 

Our Challenge Table runners are on display at Ferry Park for July. If you haven't already 
visited to cast your vote you need to get down now as we only have a few days of July 

left. 
Val Wright project  
  
 Flannelette hearts for mothers of new born in care babies. Please see Val if you 

 have  completed any to date. This is an ongoing project as these items are always 
 required. 
 

Zone Day 2021: 
 
 Unfortunately, Zone Day for 2021 is on shaky ground due to the latest Covid19 
 Restrictions. A firm decision should be made by end of July. Watch this space for 
 any rescheduling of this event. 

 

September 1st - 5th         Sydney Quilt Show 

 

 Due to Covid19 restrictions this event has been rescheduled from end of June to 
 the above date. The current lockdown in Sydney is to last until 31st July. Please 
 check all available information on this ever changing situation. 

 

September - Month 
  
 Maclean Patchwork and Quilters is Artist of the month for September at Ferry 
 Park.  So this is our opportunity to possibly raise some funds for the Cancer 

 Council by displaying and selling items during this month. So get a sewing Ladies. 
 

 LCACA has decided to hold an exhibition this year on 2-3rd October 2021. 
 There will be exhibitors in, Fine art, Sculpture, Junior Art, Jewellery, Patchwork 
 and Quilting and Woodwork.  It will be held at Maclean Showground.  

 Any developments around covid will be carefully monitored and adjustments made 
 accordingly. LCACA are seeking help with distribution of flyers or help with 
 organising the event, Check at Ferry Park if you can help. 

 

COVID19 Quotes: 
 
 "Thousands of people are killed by something we can't see, millions are quarantined in their 
homes and yet people are more concerned about their haircut." 
 
 "An empty house? You decide whether it's loneliness or a blessing." 
 
 "You don't need to touch them to hug them." 
 
 "As the masks come off, what I look forward to most are all your smiling faces." 
 

Happy Creating……………..Sue 


